
 
 
 

Question on Notice 
 

No. 682 
 

Asked on 24 May 2023 
 
MR N DAMETTO ASKED THE ATTORNEY-GENERAL AND MINISTER FOR JUSTICE, 
MINISTER FOR PREVENTION OF DOMESTIC AND FAMILY VIOLENCE (HON Y D’ATH)– 
 
QUESTION: 
 
With reference to Queensland juvenile offenders—Will the Attorney-General advise 
(reported separately by year) (a) how many juvenile offenders were charged with the 
offence of unlawful use of a motor vehicle for the past ten years and (b) how many of those 
offenders charged had a prior conviction recorded and/or were sentenced to a period  
of detention? 
 
ANSWER: 
 
I thank the Member for their question.  
 
I am advised that this question does not fall within the responsibility of the Attorney-General 
and should be directed to the appropriate Minister.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


